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Tuesday, 16 July 2019
Dear parents, 
Just to let you know, there will be no celebration assembly this Friday. Instead, there will be a goodbye assembly for Miss Joanne McSorley as she retires from The Holy Spirit on Friday the 19th July. If your child was taught in Nurture  or you  would like to wish her a Fond Flamingo Farewell, please join us at 1:30 pm. 

DATES FOR LEAVERS 

Monday 22nd July at 9.30 am is the leaver’s assembly for year 6 parents and family please join us as we say goodbye to our year 6 pupils. 

Please join us for our whole school leavers Mass on Tuesday 23rd July 10.00 - 11.00 am. All are welcome, 

Year 6 parents are welcome to join us for a picnic lunch on the field. 

Thank you 

Mrs Connolly 
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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